
 

Enfield Heights Academy 

Fundraising Dance-a-thon 
 
To Our Wonderful Families, 

 

Enfield Heights Academy would like to continue our efforts helping those that 

have been affected in the devastating earthquake in Turkey and Syria. Although 

coverage on the television has become less, people are still in need of help. 

Our children will be taking part in a 45min Sponsored Dance-a-thon on Tuesday 

14th March 2023 in our playground.  

 

Please collect sponsership from anyone, this could be families, friends, 

neighbours or local businesses, and give it to the school office or classroom staff 

by the 17th March.  

 

The form for the sponsership will be given to the children in class.  

 

Many thanks in advance for your continued support, 

 

 

EHA Team  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


